
 
 
 

 

April 2023 
 

 

 

Stanford Social club 
Monthly newSletter 

Telephone: 01367 710451 E-mail: editor@stanfordsocialclub.com 

 
 
 

Issue  
#4 

 

 
Volunteers needed for bar staff. 
We really appreciate the members that currently volunteer to do bar shifts.  But to avoid possible closures or the 
same people having to do more shifts we’d really love to expand the list, even if you can only do 1 shift a month any 
help would be greatly appreciated.  It really is a great way to get to know more members and keep up to date with 
what’s going on.  No experience is necessary as training will be provided.  Bar staff get 3 free drinks per shift to 
sweeten the deal.  As you can see from the opening times below each shift is usually only 3-4 hours in length (split 
shifts at weekends Saturdays 4pm-7.30pm, 7.30-11pm and Sundays 2pm-4.30pm and 4.30 – 7pm).  If you can help, 
please contact Malcolm. 
 
Membership is now due. 
Please pop down when convenient and payment can be taken by cash or card.  Member cards being made available 
for collection in due course once payment is received.  If you haven’t already completed the GDPR form (just to keep 
our records up to date to confirm your approval that we can hold your name & address details) we’ll just ask you for 
a quick signature at the same time. 
 
Alternatively, if you do not wish to renew this year we’d be grateful if you can drop a quick e-mail to 
editor@stanfordsocialclub.com and your personal details will be removed from our records. 
 
Food night 
After a recent request for a food night at the Club we had a successful Fish & Chip Friday on 21st April – thanks for all 
that attended.  Please keep messaging with more requests. 
 
We would like to thank Andy Eccles and Bob Kent for their efforts this past weekend in tidying up the outside area, 
the umbrellas are now back on the outside tables, let’s hope the weather is on our side ready for the Spring/Summer 
Season. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Sat 29th April - Next Meat Raffle 
Tickets are available behind the bar, just ask next time you are in. 
 
Bank Holidays throughout May 1st, 8th, and 29th May – thanks to Simon & Jay we will be opening outside of regular 
hours on the Bank holiday Mondays – 1pm – 9pm. 
 
Thur 18th May - Open Mic 

 
Open to all not just Members so if you know of anyone you think would be interested in getting involved or just 
listen to some good music bring them along. 



 
 
 

 
 
Coronation Bank Holiday Weekend Saturday 6th May 

   
 
 
Followed by Family BBQ on Sunday 7th May 
From 2.30pm. 

 
Tickets for food will be given on the purchase of a drink.  Please come along and help us Celebrate the Coronation  
 
Friday 16th June – Bingo  

 
Eyes down at 7.30pm.  Cash for the winners.  Usually, a busy affair so get down early to make sure you get a table – 
good luck everyone!  
 
 
 
Live sports are always showing via our Sky Sports Subscription, whether it be an FA Cup Game, The Grand Prix 
Come along to sporting events and make it a real occasion.  
 
Please get in touch with any other events you’d like to see happening or could help with organizing.  The more 
members that can get involved the more we will see happening throughout the year. 
Maybe you are great at trivia and would be interested in running a Quiz night, send us an e-mail or pop down. 

 


